
 

PUBLIC 

Dear customers, 

 

We will officially stop issuing foreign currency demand draft starting from 1st Dec 2019. 

You can visit our branch for cross-border remittance or make overseas transfer 

conveniently through digital channels such as online banking, WeChat banking, mobile 

banking, etc. Thank you for your understanding and support! 

For any enquiry, you can refer to HSBC China website or refer to your HSBC China 

debit card for more detail information. 

Premier Service hotline: 400-820-8828 

Advance Service hotline: 400-820-8878 
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